
 
 

Local Lodge 692 2020 Covid-19 General meeting Response 

 

Hello All Members, 

Due to Provincial requirements surrounding social distancing, it has been impossible to offer monthly 

General meetings since March. With phase 3 restrictions now in place, and public halls now available for 

rent, we are announcing a special Local Lodge 692 General meeting this coming August, Thursday the 

13th, 5:30 pm at the West Langley Hall – 9400 208th Street Langley B.C. 

Your Executive Board has been meeting monthly and more, through this past five months, and we do 

have business to conduct at this General meeting. There are several conditions of use from the 

Municipality required for this meeting, so some things will be different, including a lack of food service, 

expectations of social distancing, and mask / hand sanitizer use during these proceedings. Please see the 

meeting notice for more information. 

We look forward to seeing members at this and future meetings. It is likely that we will continue to 

meet at this Langley Hall monthly through the remainder of the current Covid-19 crisis, as the Local 

Lodge Hall is too small to provide the required 2-meter separation between members with reasonable 

numbers of members at a meeting. 

Travel for out-of-town meetings also is currently difficult for several reasons, including the actual travel, 

and separation required for several members doing this, locations that are willing to offer a meeting 

location, and costs associated with these modifications of “normal” travel. We will be monitoring 

Government recommendations monthly to determine best decisions are made for the safety of our 

members. 

In Solidarity,  

LL692 Executive board 

 


